Scott Gunderson

123 Wallaby Way
Bonduel, WI
January 21, 2015
Peyton Czarapata
Website operator/athletic trainer
Cleveland Cavaliers
One Center Court
Cleveland OH, 44115

Dear Mr. Czarapata, 
Hi! I am writing this because I would just like to say thanks for all the fundraising and benefits you have held for my family.  You have truly blessed us.

With the money that you’ve helped us raise, we were able to keep Kyle on treatment.  He absolutely loves his LeBron jersey and won’t stop wearing it.  Also, he would like to say thank you for the t-shirts and the signed basketball. I’ve never seen a smile this big on his face.
Once again I want to say thank you so much for all of your help.  We appreciate it so much and we hope we can bring Kyle out to a game.  Thank you for taking time to read this letter.
With love,
Scott Gunderson 
